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SUNNYSIDE CLOSE, 14, SUNNYSIDE CLOSE, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4QW

| Objection

This proposal does not take into account that the route down Dunnings Road into and along West
Hoathly Road involves driving through a major school crossing plus passing the entrance to a day child
nursery. When there are cars parked on Dunnings Road the traffic becomes very congested making it
very dangerous when crossing the road for the older person and those people at the "Care Home". This
is evident when the occasional bus runs down the road. Living in Sunnyside Close I have to drive out
onto Dunnings Road just before it continues into West Hoathly Road and at the present time it can be
very dangerous because of the blind bend in the road. To suggest that the introduction of the stated
lorries are to use this road can only increase the likelihood of a serious accident given the narrow width
of the road together with blind bends in the road in several places ! I believe that this proposal does
not take into account the safety and wellbeing of the residents along the route via East Grinstead Town
Centre down Ship Street into Dunnings Road through to West Hoathly Road because all along this
route is street parking, close houses to the side of the road and more importantly the roads are too

road due to blind access points and width restrictions. This is a family area with schools and parks.
What will be the environment and air pollution impact for residents ? I wonder how much of this
proposal is driven by monetary considerations rather than the well-being and safety of the
residents???? I strongly object to this proposal for the stated reasons. This must be stopped.
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